
Ector County Independent School District
Odessa, Texas

Memorandum

TO: Board of Trustees

FROM: Wendell Sollis, Superintendent

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF CONSTRUCTION BID FOR ODESSA
HIGH SCHOOL PLAYING FIELD EXPANSION AND
MISCELLANEOUS SITE WORK [BG-K]

DATE: February 20, 2007

The Board will be asked for approval of Construction Bid for Odessa High School
Playing Field Expansion and Miscellaneous Site Work.

************************

It is recommended that the Board of Trustees bidder as recommended for the above
mentioned project. The complete bidder’s list and results will be presented under a
separate cover.

************************

Respectfully submitted,

Wendell Sollis, David L. Finley,
Superintendent Executive Director

for Facilities and Maintenance


